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The students enjoyed a cake for 

Macmillan Cake Morning. They 

talked about the importance of 

the charity and what they do. If 

you would like to donate, please 

see the link Hannah set to your 

email or below.  

https://app.collectionpot.com/
pot/3278210 

New Outdoor Area 

We have had an excellent new   

outdoor area fi#ed with so$    

flooring. This area can be booked 

out by classes for outdoor learning        

opportuni&es and for the use of 

sensory circuits. During non-

booked &me, this space can be 

used as a quiet breakout space, 

quiet break &mes, and quiet lunch 

&mes. 

There is a shed in the new outdoor 

area which has a great selec&on of 

bikes and helmets which our      

students can use to go cycling.    

Students can either choose to go 

cycling as an a$ernoon ac&vity or 

as a one-off ac&vity. 

There is the opportunity for       

students to join the Cycle     

Maintenance Club and even gain 

an Accredita&on qualifica&on for 

this. 


